March 14, 2013

To: Grid-Facing Subcommittee Members

From: Dr. Jonathan Raab, Facilitator and Tim Woolf, Consultant

Re: Next G-F Subcommittee Meeting (April 10) Agenda and Homework Assignments

For the next and last Grid-Facing Subcommittee meeting, we have three goals:

1) Review material from 1st  set of data requests of existing utility functionality and enablers

2) Complete the MA Grid Modernization Taxonomy/Functionality matrix including filling out the rows for each of the candidate goals and opportunities

3) Brainstorming potential principles/recommendations for the Steering Committee’s consideration related to grid-facing issues

All of the documents are on the website under G-F #3 Subcommittee 
Following are the 2 homework assignments that will help us meet our meeting goals:

1) Carefully review the MA Grid Modernization Taxonomy/Functionality matrix in its entirety as well as the definitions in the accompanying word document, and fill out the worksheet labeled “Functionality & Applications” (see instructions on worksheet).  Responses are due to Susan Rivo susan@raabassociates.org by COB Friday April 5th.  We will compile all the responses ahead of the meeting, and encourage you to work with other Subcommittee members in filling out the matrix (to improve the effort and minimize number of worksheets we need to collate).  You probably want to have the accompanying word document that defines all the enablers handy when you fill out the matrix, as well as the slides that Jennifer Schilling showed.
2) Review the brainstormed principles/recommendations from our previous Customer-Facing Subcommittee meeting and come prepared, to provide comparable principles/recommendations on grid-facing issues.  We encourage you to discuss these with other Subcommittee members ahead of the meeting.

